
 
 

May 8, 2008 
Minutes 

 
 

We had 9 members and 2 guests in attendance. There were outstanding prints entered 
into tonight's competition.  The winners were: 

* Black and White Tyro * 
1st place – “Help for Blue Days” – Sally Williams 

2nd place – “I Swear, There’s Blue in this Green” – Jeff Bryson 
3rd place – n/a 

 
 

* Color Tyro * 
1st place – “Maria in a Blue Hat” – Betty Stepp 

2nd place – “Blue Seas” – Kathy Smith 
3rd place – “Shade of Blue” – Kathy Smith 

 
 

* Digitally Enhanced Tyro * 
1st place – “Rowing Blues” – Kathy Smith 

2nd place – “Stained Glass Bracelet” – Sally Williams 
3rd place – n/a 

 
* Black and White Advanced * 

1st place – n/a 
2nd place – n/a 
3rd place – n/a 

 
* Color Advanced * 

1st place – “Blue Jay” - Connie Jackson (tie) 
1st place – “Yeah, It’s Blue” – Rick Jackson (tie) 
2nd place – “Blue Iris” – Connie Jackson (tie) 
2nd place – “Blue Lagoon” – Rick Jackson (tie) 

3rd place – “Bodie Island” – Phil Pelfry 



* Digitally Enhanced Advanced * 
1st place – n/a 
2nd place – n/a 
3rd place – n/a 

 
 

* Best of Show * 
“Blue Jay” – Connie Jackson (tie) 

“Yeah, It’s Blue” – Rick Jackson (tie) 
 

* Honorable Mention * 
“Blue Eyed Innocence” – Sally Williams 

 

Discussion was held concerning planning outings earlier to give members time to prepare and 
schedule their time for the outings.  If anyone has a suggestion for a future outing, please let 
Mike Adkins know.  A spring and fall overnight outing and a few day outings during the years 
would be nice to have. 

Mike Adkins presented his Smoke Art presentation at the Charleston Camera Club this past 
Monday night.  He said it was well received with 35 members present. 

Sally Williams passed along that KP Photographic in Ashland, KY, is will to accept images via 
email for printing.  Frank at Kwik Photographic is willing to print and mail your images to you 
for a small fee.  Please contact Frank at 606-325-4660 or email him at 
kwikphoto2@windstream.net if you are interested in his services.  His business is located at 246 
Russell Rd, Ashland, KY, 41101. 

Any member interested in doing a presentation at one of our monthly meetings please contact 
Mike Adkins.  Presentations can cover anything from imaging software to camera usage. 

The winners of the Artist Allied Show will be announced on May 24 at a meeting from 1:00-
4:00pm. 
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